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Mesa Mapper: 
Mapping has begun!  To be in compliance with AB 928, a team of counselors has prioritized and 
is currently working on providing preliminary updates to ADT maps in preparation for a review 
process with faculty members, which will take place in early-March.  An update of maps for all 
local programs and certificates will follow, in consultation with instructional faculty, to reflect 
curricular updates. 
 
Mesa Success Coaches (MSC): 
The Mesa Success Coaches are continuing into their second semester.  Coaches reached out 
during Flex week and with a reminder about the add/drop deadline.  Coaches cohorts will begin 
meeting again in March. A mid-year report on the impact of the program has also been 
generated by Institutional Effectiveness. 

Next Mesa Pathways Committee Meeting: Our next MPC Meeting will take place on April 10th 
from 12:45 - 2:15pm (meetings are held online via Zoom).  

To learn more about Mesa Pathways: https://www.sdmesa.edu/mesa-pathways/ 
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